
 

BATH LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

                WORK SESSION                                            December 19, 2017                                      

                                                                             

The Bath Board of Education met in work session December 19, 2017 at 5:30 P.M. in the boardroom 

with the following members present:  Mr. Birkemeier, Mr. Foley, Mr. McKinney, Mrs. Place, and 

Mr. Spragg. 

 

The board met to discuss options for an emergency levy renewal. 

  

17-12-187  ADJOURNMENT:  Mr. Foley moved and Mr. Spragg seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. 

 Vote on the motion was as follows:  Mr. Foley, yes; Mr. Spragg, yes; Mr. Birkemeier, yes; Mrs. 

Place, yes; Mr. McKinney, yes; motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 P.M. 
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     PRESIDENT 

 

     _________________________________________________ 

     TREASURER   


